Dear Anne

Thank you for your letter of 8 March 2017 received on 10 March 2017 in relation to the Draft
Plan being reported to the Planning Policy Committee on 23 March 2017.

We have now had the opportunity to look at the information available from 17 March 2017
and now also on the Council’s Local Plan webpages and can advise that the proposed
modifications address our concerns in relation to the following:

- FRIS317 site allocation;

- SIB4086 site allocation; and,

- Policy SP11: Historic Environment.

We wish fo maintain our comments in relation to the other issues raised in our earlier
responses to the emerging plan.

I hope that this information is of use to you at this time.

We would be grateful if the information could be forwarded to the Inspector by the Council as
set out in your correspondence.

Yours sincerely

Rosamund Worrall
Historic Environment Planning Adviser (East Midlands and West Midlands)
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